
 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Newsletter No. 1 – 8 September 2017 
 

Welcome back to everyone to School Year 2017/2018.  Congratulations to last year’s Year 

11 who performed superbly in the GCSE’s.  Results day was generally a very happy time 

and the vast majority of the year group have moved forward in their lives to a place of their 

choice.  We look forward to welcoming them back in November, when we celebrate their 

achievements and congratulate them on their contribution to All Hallows. 

 

As the new school year begins we welcome new colleagues and other colleagues who have 

taken on different roles in the school.   

The changes include the following:  

 

Head of History – Mr Wallbanks  

Head of Modern Foreign Languages – Mr Hennigan, 

Head of Technology – Mr Jousiffe 

Second in English – Mrs Cairns 

Second in Modern Foreign Languages – Mrs Swayne 

Teacher of Computing – Mr Carr 

Teacher of English – Miss Raine 

Teacher of Modern Foreign Languages – Mrs Pardon-Gallagher 

Teacher of Performing Arts – Mrs Posner 

Head of Year 8 – Mrs Hodgson 

Head of Year 11 – Mr Locke 

As you can see there are quite a number of changes to the teaching staff and we also 

welcome Miss Burrow and Miss Seed who will be working with the pupils in different areas 

during the course of the school year. 

We welcome all our new colleagues and hope that they will have a very happy and 

successful time with us. 

PTFA 

I have sent a separate letter out to parents about our PTFA.  The Annual General Meeting of 

the PTFA takes place on Tuesday 12 September 2017 at 6.30 p.m. in the Headteacher’s 

Office.  We would welcome any input from parents who are interested in helping us in this 

important work that is done in school 



School Meals 

Menus for the week commencing Monday 11 September 2017. Salads £1.75 – £2.50, 

Potatoes 65p, Baked Beans 65p  

Monday: Freshly Made Steak Casserole & Yorkshire Pudding served with Mashed 

Potatoes and Vegetables £1.95.  Crunchy Chicken Fillet Wrap served with 

Salad £1.70.  Roasted BBQ Vegetable Enchilada served with Salad £1.55. 

Salad: Tuna Nicoise £1.75. 

Tuesday: Freshly Baked Sausage Roll served with Mashed Potatoes & Baked Beans 

£1.95.  Smothered Chicken served with Mashed Potatoes & Vegetables 

£1.95.  Cauliflower & Broccoli Pasta Bake £1.55. 

Salad: Chicken £1.75. 

Wednesday: Bolognese Pasta served with Garlic Bread £1.95.  Mexican Chicken Wrap 

served with Salad £1.70.  Quorn Bolognese Pasta served with Garlic Bread 

£1.95. 

Salad: Ham & Pickle £1.75. 

Thursday: Home Cooked Gammon & Pineapple served with Chips & Vegetable £1.95.  

Breaded Chicken Goujons with a Chilli Sauce served with Chips & 

Vegetables £1.95.  Quorn Sausages served with Chips & Vegetables £1.95.  

CHIPS 73p (May only be purchased with another product). 

Salad: Ploughman’s: Ham, Cheese, Pickle & Crusty Bread £1.75. 

Friday: Omega 3 Fish Fingers, BBQ Sauce, Wedges & Vegetables £1.95.  Chicken 

Curry £1.95.  Hot Roast Beef & Onion Sub Roll served with Salad £1.70.  

Cheese & Tomato Pasta £1.55. 

Salad: Prawns £2.50 

Each day a selection of freshly prepared Sandwiches, Wraps, Hot & Cold Paninis, 

Salads, Jacket Potatoes, Pasta Pots & Pizza will be available.  For any special 

requests, please see a member of our highly trained Catering Team. 

(All items are subject to availability) 

FOOD ALLERGIES AND INTOLERANCES 

  

IF YOU HAVE ANY CONCERNS, PLEASE SPEAK TO A MEMBER OF OUR CATERING 

TEAM. ALSO, PLEASE BE AWARE ALL OUR FOOD PRODUCTS MAY CONTAIN 

TRACES OF NUTS. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr C J Riding 

Headteacher 


